
Mr Frank Cronin 
Cork County Council 
Northern Division 
Annabella 
Mallow 
CO Cork 

T t353 21 487 5540 
F t353 21 487 5545 
E mfo&epa le 
w w e p a  le 

Locall 189033 55 99 

23 July 2009 D0438-01 

Re: Waste Water Discharoe Licence Apolication in respect of Adomeration Named Bweeng 

Dear MI Cronin 

I am to acknowledge receipt on 22 June 2009 of documentation in respect of a Waste Water 
Discharge Licence application and cheque for the amount of €10000. This letter is not 
intended and should not be constrned as an aeknowledeement hv the Agencv of a Waste 
Water Discharee Licenee aDDlicalion which cornDlies with the relevant Waste Water 
Discharee (Authorisation) Reeulations. The Agency will examine the documentation for 
compliance with the Regulations and you will be contacted in due course. 

The application and associated correspondence, including any acknowledgements and 
notifications, are available to view on the Agency website at www.epa.ie. 

Your application has been assigned the following reference number: D0438-01 and this should 
be used at all times when communicating with the Agency. Please direct any correspondence 
in relation to this application to Administration, OBce of Climate. Licensing & Resource Use, 
EmironmentaI Protection Agenqv, P. 0. Box 3000, Johnstown Cmtle Estafe, Comfy Wexford 
quoting reference number. D0438-01 

Yours sincerely, 

S A C .  . r& 
Sonj&ith 
Programme OEcer 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 


